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The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 3) 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits Bylaw No. 9714, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 3) for 
City Council’s consideration. The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 3) implements 
City Council’s decision to increase the speed limit on Marquis Drive from Idylwyld Drive 
to Highway 16 from 50 to 60 kilometres per hour.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 9714, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 
3). 

 
BACKGROUND 
At its June 29, 2020 Regular Business Meeting, City Council considered the Notice of 
Motion provided by Councillor R. Donauer at City Council’s May 25, 2020 Regular 
Business Meeting and resolved: 
 

“That the speed limit on Marquis Drive from Idylwyld to Hwy 16 be increased 
from 50 km/hr to 60 km/hr”; and  
 
“That the City Solicitor be instructed to bring forward the necessary bylaw 
amendment.” 

 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 9714,  
The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 3) for City Council’s consideration.  
 
The Bylaw will take effect on September 1, 2020 to give the Department time to prepare 
for the change and install new signage. 
 
APPENDIX 
1.  Proposed Bylaw No. 9714, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2020 (No. 3). 
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